(| Homework?)

Homework will go home on Mondays and you are asked to return it completed on Thursdays. If
Monday is a holiday or PD Day, then homework will go home on Tuesday to be completed on Friday.

Homework consists of:

1. Reading for at least 15 minutes per night. RAZ Kids (Online Reading Program) passwords will
be sent home as soon as possible..This program allows students to pick books at their just right
level. As well, reading to your child books that they may not read on their own, helps to build
their vocabulary and curiosity. Any book from your home library or the public library would also
be wonderful.

It's a great time to discuss what the book was about. Your child may retell you the story, explain
why they liked or did not like the story, or they may share with you the author’s message.

Ideas that may help you discuss the book:
e Which character do you like the best, why?
Does the setting of this book remind you of somewhere you have been?
What was your favourite part of the book? Why was it your favourite part?
Have you read any books by the same author, are there connections you can make?
What do you think is going to happen next?
What do you think the author is trying to tell you? How do you know?

2. A sheet that may consist of language and/or math concepts that have already been taught in class
and sent home for additional reinforcement.

3. Practising math facts (adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing). Visit Zorbits a few times a week,
as well as Prodigy. (passwords will be sent as soon as possible).

We encourage your child to always do their personal best when completing their homework. Each child
is different, so you may wish to spread out the homework over the three days or your child may wish to
complete the whole page all in one sitting.

Should you wish your child to do any other ‘homework’ over the week:
1. Visit the links section of our website for websites - Raz, Prodigy, Zorbits, Code.org etc.
2. Play Race to 100 (your child learned it last week), or 101 and You’re Out. A link was on our
Twitter Feed.

Thanking you in advance,



The Grade Three Team



